Returning to Church: Re-Gathering Update
York Evangelical Free Church, York, Nebraska
As of May 10, 2020

During this season as we re-gather as a church, a few things to be aware of:

If you are not feeling well, please do not come. We would love to see you and love on
you, but we want you to stay well and help others stay well in this season.

please do not violate conscience concerns in order to come. If you are really
uncomfortable about coming because of health risks or age risks, please use wisdom.

We will only be holding our 10am Sunday service at the facility. All other activities
(Sunday school, Youth, Kidz on the Move, and meetings during the week) are postponed
until further notice.

We will be forgoing offering coffee, snacks, and other beverages for the time being.

No communion during the month of May

We will not be publishing bulletins or passing out materials during our services.

A few things to prepare/be aware of for Sunday mornings:

If you are unable to attend, please utilize our YouTube livestream at the York
Evangelical Free Church YouTube Channel.

We have had our building professionally cleaned/disinfected.

We will have doors held open for ease of access into the service and exiting when the
service 1S over.

We have hand sanitizer stations set up in the foyer and just inside the sanctuary.
Offerings will be collected at the black offering boxes at the rear of the sanctuary.
Please find a seat. We have blocked off some pews for maintaining safe distances.
Please maintain a 6 foot distance between you/your family and other individuals/families
Kids are encouraged to remain with their families for the duration of the service
(including kids’ time).

Please wear a mask if you desire. We currently have this as an optional practice for our
worship service.

Thank you for your understanding. As we navigate this new season together as a church family,
may the Lord Jesus give us grace and peace, loving Him and loving our neighbor.

-York Evangelical Free Church Elders



